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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As part of our Lenten fundraising for CAFOD, our school will be organising a Lent Walk around the school 
field.  
 
Each class in our school will be taking part- please see below. 
 
Our goal is to walk a total of over 300km. 
 
On the day of your child’s walk, they are invited to wear their own clothes to school (sensible shoes suitable 
for walking please). Children may bring in a drink on the day of their class walk (no fizzy drinks, cans, glass 
bottles or energy drinks). 
We are kindly asking each child to please bring in a minimum donation of £1 for CAFOD on the day of 
their walk. 
 
 

EYFS: Thursday 29.02.24 
 
Year 1: Thursday 07.03.24 
 
Year 2: Wednesday 06.03.24 
 
Year 3: Wednesday 13.03.24  
 
Year 4: Friday 08.03.24 
 
Year 5: Thursday 14.03.24 
 
Year 6:Friday 01.03.24 
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this event. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
CAFOD club  

 
 
 
 


